
 
 

Mayor of London and 

Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 12 December 2016 
 
 
Sadiq Khan – Mayor of London  
Sir Bernard Hogan-Howe QPM – Commissioner, MPS  
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 
 
Supported by:  
Craig Mackey QPM – Deputy Commissioner, MPS 
Rebecca Lawrence – Chief Executive, MOPAC 
 
 
1 Funding 
 
1.1 The Mayor and the Commissioner discussed the national allocation of police funding. 

 
2 Spit Guards 

 
2.1 There was a discussion of the outcome of the consultation on the piloting of the use of 

spit guards in custody suites. 
 
3 London Councils Leaders’ Meeting 
 
3.1 The Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime updated the Mayor on 6 December London 

Councils Leaders’ meeting, which she attended alongside MPS representatives. 
 
4 Policing Plans for New Year’s Eve 
 
4.1 The Commissioner updated the Mayor on the operational plan for New Year’s Eve.  
 
5 Operational Update 
 
5.1 The Commissioner updated the Mayor on operational issues, including allegations of 

non-recent sexual abuse related to London football clubs. 
 


